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From: Paula Grove  

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 2:01 PM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: Please think about future generations not developers! 

 

Clerk City Clerk, 

Dear Esteemed Councillors, Mayor, Premier and others: 

I hope you will all find the courage to agree that we must stop sprawl eating up the farmland and 

natural areas remaining around Hamilton.  

We all know that jobs and the economy are important. But without fresh air, clean water and healthy 

food they're useless. 

We have some of the best farmland in the world = please protect it!  

We have a rare confluence of ecospheres that is unparalleled in terms of its biodiversity = please protect 

it!  

Our watershed needs a certain percentage of green spaces in order to remain clean and stable = please 

protect it!  

We don't need more cars on the road and more long commutes. We need better, more liveable and 

walkable communities = please plan for it! 

Thanks for your time!  

I respect that there are many pressures facing you but I hope you will always make the best decision for 

future generations.  

Kind regards,  

Paula Grove, Hamilton 

Paula Grove  

Hamilton, Ontario 

 

 

 


